
	
  
 

Juniors – October 2018 
Director: Fields Brown 
 
The Juniors Program is into its first seven weeks and running well! We have had three 
match weeks with players, coaches, and families excited to be on the soccer fields this 
fall! 
 
Friday Juniors clinics have had strong participation with our most recent session being 
our the Sports Performance Center, our state-of-the-art indoor training facility. 
 
Additionally, we have held two program-wide training session run by our DOC working 
with our teams as a collective whole. These have had great turnouts, with all players 
and teams getting access to a joint session, helping develop club camaraderie and 
curriculum consistency.  
 
As the calendar turns to October we are looking forward to the teams continue to grow 
and progress into the second month of matches! 
 


